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QUESTION NO. 2424


Mr W Madisha (COPE) to ask the Minister of State Security:


1. With reference to reports that a certain person (name and details furnished) and two of his colleagues (names and details also furnished) are allegedly in possession of fraudulent security clearance certificates, (a) what were the circumstances surrounding the production of these alleged fraudulent security clearance certificates and (b)  what corrective action has been taken regarding the production of the specified alleged fraudulent certificates;

1. Whether the specified persons qualify for the issuing of valid security clearance certificates; if not, why not?
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REPLY:

(1) The two officers referred to are not in the employment of the State Security Agency. In terms of our records no security clearance certificates were issued to the two officers by the State Security Agency.

(2) Please  refer to the response above




